
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
May 14, 2024 
 
 CALL FOR RESOURCES CFR 2324-10 

CONTENT – AP Statistics 
 
Spokane Public Schools is looking for a High School AP Statistics core curriculum to be used 
in our dual credit College in the High School course for our secondary teachers and students. 
The curriculum needs to meet the expectations outlined by College Board.  The curriculum 
will also need to meet the objectives outlined by Eastern Washington Universities MATH 121 
course. 
 
The District expects the approved product would be in place for startup of the 2024-2025 
school year.   
 
SPS is requesting responses to be sent by email to JoshuaH@SpokaneSchools.org, with 
links to allow reviewing your curriculum digitally.  Deadline to respond is 2:30 PM PDT, 
Friday, May 24, 2024. 
 
Refer to all specification and requirements at; 
https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/2586  
 
 
 
 
TO BE ADVERTISED IN THE Spokesman-Review on 05/15/2024 and 05/20/2024. 
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